City of Gary, South Dakota
Special Phone Call Council Session
Thursday, June 13, 2019

A special phone call session was conducted by Marion Denekamp to approve a special temporary liquor
licence for the American Legion Ballroom (Matt Spilde) June 15, 2019 & June 16(until 1:00 am), 2019 at E23’
of Lot 11 and all of Lots 12, 13, 14 in Block 1, Original Plat, City of Gary, SD. On Sale only.

The following council members were able to be contacted via phone: Mayor Jeff Engesser,
Albert Bekaert, Joni Kjelden, John Jenson, David Peterson, Clark Dessler, and Darwyn Engesser.

Motion was made by Dessler, second by Kjelden to approve. All members voted aye, motion
carried.
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